Greetings to all Methodist ladies             
 My sincere thanks to Sue and Leah for reporting their experiences at our MWI weekend. They are faithful friends.  How would you sum up your friends? Faithful Supporters   Encouraging, when you need them. 
Thanks to all the ladies who supported our MWI weekend in Drumalis where we were spiritually fed by the Rev Maureen Hassard and led in worship by Roberta Irwin and Heidi Wilson. 
Thanks to Ingrid Logan for the amazing Cookery Demonstration. 
We all enjoyed the end result.  To all my faithful friends and MWI sisters in Christ Thank You each one.     On Tuesday after the MWI weekend, Maeve Wilson joined Douglas and myself to help at the Methodist stand at the Ploughing Match in Laois.  This proved to be an amazing outreach by the Methodist Church and was well worth all the hard work in the planning. 
 We were able to share our faith and what MWI do. 
Blessings
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